First Baptist Church of Butner, NC to Host its 5 annual Prom for People with Special Needs
Saved With Amazing Grace (S.W.A.G.) - 2019

First Baptist Church of Butner announced today that they will be hosting their fifth annual Prom serving
people with special needs. A relaxing space designated especially for full-time caregivers is also reserved.
Friday, February 22, 2019 will be an evening to remember, a prom night experience centered on God’s
love, as attendees are reminded that each one of us can be Saved With Amazing Grace, God’s amazing grace!
This event is at no cost to our guests or caregivers; it is our gift of love and appreciation for you.

Guests will enter this venue on a red carpet, complete with a warm welcome from a friendly crowd
and “paparazzi”.

Once inside, guests will enjoy some great entertainment, and will stop at several different food and other
stations along their path as they ultimately make their way to the dance floor for an evening of music,
dancing, and fun. Some of the stations: appetizers, desserts, drinks, karaoke, limo rides, as well as others
our attendees have enjoyed through the years. When the prom is over and our tired guests begin to make
their way off the dance floor, each will receive a S.W.A.G. bag as our gift to let each person know how much
their community loves and appreciates them.

If you are the caregiver of someone living in your home who is a teen or adult with special needs, age 14
and older, please join us. There is no cost to anyone attending the Prom. We’ve planned this event not only
to honor individuals with special needs, but to thank each of you. We are providing a “buddy” to your teen
or adult while you relax and enjoy being pampered in our Respite Room. While there, you can visit with
others whose lives are also devoted to caring for a person with special needs.

If you would like to join us for this RSVP-only event, or if you need additional information, please call us at
919 575 6606, or e-mail birdsongpg@nc.rr.com. Reservations are limited and will be accepted on a first-
come/first-serve basis through Friday, February 1st. No reservations can be accepted after February 1st,
so please contact us immediately if you are interested in attending. Come join us for a night of Appetizers,
Desserts, Dancing, & Divine Entertainment!




